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	PRESS RELEASE


Battery operated plush elephant can cause skin burns or suffocation 
(Prague, January 7, 2016) Within monitoring of the market with toys, CTIA officers found out that in the Czech market a toy is offered posing serious hazard of health damage especially to children. Within laboratory tests focused on product safety, the battery area heated overwhelmingly which may cause skin burns during manipulation with the toy. A metal zipper tore and if inhaled it could cause suffocation. Battery access isn’t secured at all and hence is freely accessible without the necessity to use any instrument – it is enough to open the zip. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority prohibited the use of the plush elephant and the distributor withdrew the product from the market based on an imposed measure. This product was notified into the system RAPEX, file No. INFO/233/15:

Battery operated plush elephant

Item No: 


HY 10315 

EAN: 



8418868103153

Manufacturer/importer:
unknown 

Country of origin: 

China
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Danger
During testing undesirable overheating was detected in the battery area. This means that health can be damaged during manipulation with the toy – child’s skin can be burned. Metal zipper also tore during the test and a small part formed which could be unwittingly inhaled. 
Another detected flaw related to the space for batteries which is freely accessible without the necessity to use any instrument – it is enough to open the zipper on the toy’s stomach. Batteries are placed in an open case and put in a soft filling material inside the toy’s body.
Within usual and predictable way of use, a situation can be assumed when child’s health can be at hazard of choking or suffocation after inhalation or swallowing of a released small part (zipper). Possible excessive battery heating can also cause skin burns. 

The Czech Trade Inspection Authority prohibited sale of the plush elephant and distributor subsequently took action and withdrew the dangerous product from the market. After all required documents had been elaborated, the product was notified into the RAPEX system, file No. INFO/0233/15.
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